
 

February 7, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 
Dear Representative Barker: 

 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2199 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2199 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 
 HB 2199 would allow board of county commissioners to regulate the granting of 

conservation easements on property located within the county.  If the property is located in more 

than one county, the respective county boards must agree on each regulation pertaining to the 

property. 

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates the bill would have no fiscal effect on 

Kansas cities and the Kansas Association of Counties indicates the bill would have no fiscal 

effect on Kansas counties.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 

 Brock Ingmire, League of Municipalities  


